
 
**RESIDENT NOTICE**  
 
THE VILLAGE OF MELROSE PARK WILL BE PERFORMING SEWER FLUSHING AND INSPECTION WORK ON 
SANITARY AND STORM SEWER MAINS IN SPECIFIC STREETS IN THE WINSTON PARK AREA OF THE VILLAGE. 
THE STREETS WHERE THIS WORK WILL BE PERFORMED ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN RED ON THE MAP CONNECTED 
TO THIS LINK… 
 
https://www.melrosepark.org/sewer-maintenance-schedule/ 
 
THE VILLAGE HAS CONTRACTED WITH CHICAGOLAND TRENCHLESS REHABILITATION (CTR) TO COMPLETE THIS 
PROJECT. THIS WORK IS SCHEDULED TO OCCUR THE MONTH OF JULY, 2025, AND MAY EXTEND OVER A TWO 
WEEK PERIOD. WORKERS FROM CTR AND/OR THE VILLAGE MAY BE IN YOUR BACK YARD TO ACCESS A REAR 
YARD SEWER EASEMENT. 
 
MAINTENANCE AND INSPECTION WORK WILL BE PERFORMED MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY, BETWEEN THE 
HOURS OF 8:00 AM AND 5:30 PM. THIS WORK IS NECESSARY TO CHECK THE CONDITIONS OF THE SEWER AND 
PERFORM ROUTINE MAINTENANCE IN ORDER TO PREVENT FUTURE BACKUPS. 
 
THIS WORK SHOULD HAVE NO EFFECT ON YOUR DAILY SEWER SERVICE. HOWEVER, DUE TO THE SCHEDULED 
WORK, YOU MAY HEAR THE WATER IN DRAINS GURGLE OR SMELL A TEMPORARY ODOR.  
 
THEREFORE, IT IS RECOMMENDED THAT ALL TOILET LIDS REMAIN CLOSED WHEN NOT IN USE.  

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION. IF THERE ARE ANY IMMEDIATE CONCERNS DUE TO THE WORK, 
PLEASE CONTACT C.T.R. (CONTRACTOR) AT: 773-575-5302 OR MIKE CARPANZANO AT THE VILLAGE OF 
MELROSE PARK : (708) 343-5128. 
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